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Blessing, Heather

From: Anthony Eversole <adeversole62@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 4:18 PM
To: Testimony
Subject: Congressional districts

Hello ... 
 
My opinion on the 2022 Ohio Congressional districts is simple. Cincinnati and Hamilton County Ohio should 
have on single district instead of being divided into two districts. Thanks for reading this. 
 
Sincerely ... 
 
Anthony Eversole of Cincinnati Ohio. 


